

Dear K-12 students, Teachers, School Administrators, Youth Organizations and Community-Based Organizations:

The United States Department of Agriculture Office of Partnerships and Public Engagement is excited to invite you join us for a Texas Youth Summit May 11-12, 2021. This summit will provide insights into opportunities for youth in Agriculture both pre-college and professional career pathways. Our summit also seeks to dispel some of the myths about careers in agriculture.

Please see attached flyer to register and share with others in your organization. Stay tuned as more information will follow. If you have any question, please contact us.

Respectfully,

Ruby De La Garza Ruby De La Garza USDA Liaison

Office of Partnerships and Public Engagement

ruby.delagarza@usda.gov

Horace D. Hodge Horace D. Hodge USDA Liaison

Office of Partnerships and Public Engagement

horace.hodge@usda.gov

XC: Bryan Zulko, National Outreach Coordinator-West Office of Partnerships and Public Engagement